
Hill Air Force Base
Restoration Advisory Board

General Information
The Restoration Advisory Board, or RAB, is a committee of community members, environmental 
regulators, local government representatives, base representatives and other interested parties. Its 
purpose is to advise Hill AFB on community concerns regarding environmental investigation and 
cleanup activities conducted under the Air Force’s Installation Restoration Program. The RAB was 
formed to encourage more community participation in the cleanup process and to allow community 
members and other stakeholders to have meaningful dialog with Hill AFB environmental officials.

The RAB is co-chaired by a member of the community (chosen by the RAB’s community members) 
and by a representative from Hill AFB. The RAB has developed its own mission statement and 
operating procedures and consults with the Air Force in developing agendas and setting meeting 
dates, times and locations. Hill AFB provides administrative support for the RAB and pays for all 
necessary RAB meeting expenses.

Member Responsibilities
RAB members serve voluntarily, without compensation, for a term set by the RAB. Members are 
expected to attend all meetings (usually held quarterly) or send an alternate in their place. RAB 
members will have the opportunity to review cleanup plans, budgets and program priorities, and 
comment on technical documents and reports. Members will act as a liaison between the community 
and the Air Force, and as such, should make themselves available to community members and to 
exchange information and/or concerns. Prospective RAB members should be prepared to devote at 
least four hours per month to their RAB responsibilities, if selected.

Selection
All applications will be forwarded to the RAB for review and consideration. The RAB will select the new 
member and an alternate selection (to be selected if the primary selection declines) at the Jan. 25, 
2018 RAB meeting. The meeting will be held from 6:30 to 9 p.m. in the Sunset City Building, 200 
West 1300 North in Sunset. Applicants are highly encouraged to attend the January 25 RAB 
meeting to introduce themselves to the RAB prior to the ballot vote. Once selected, the new 
member will be notified by a Hill AFB representative.

Application Instructions
Please fill out the application completely. In the space allocated, please briefly state why you would 
like to be a member of the RAB and why you think you would be qualified to serve on the board. If 
you would like to attach a separate sheet, you may do so.

To return by mail, please attach any additional sheets and mail to:
Ms. Barbara Fisher
c/o 75 CEG/CEIE
7290 Weiner St., Bldg 383
Hill AFB, UT 84056-5003

Email completed applications to barbara.fisher.1@us.af.mil.

To return by fax, include a cover sheet and fax to the attention of Barbara Fisher at 801-777-8400.

Submission Deadline
If you mail your application, it must be postmarked by Jan. 16, 2018.  Faxed and emailed applications 
must be received in our office by 4 p.m., Jan. 16, 2018.  Applications that do not meet specified 
deadline requirements may be removed from consideration.

If you have any questions about the RAB, please contact Barbara Fisher at 801-775-3652.



(      )

(      )
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Please fill out application completely. Incomplete applications may be rejected. Please consult 
instructions on back of application. If you need additional information about the application or 
the Restoration Advisory Board, please call Barbara Fisher at 801-775-3652. 

Hill Air Force Base
Restoration Advisory Board

Community Representative Application

Name

Address

Email

Phone

Community 
Members

Regulatory
Members

Local Government
Members

Other
Members

Are you currently or have you ever been involved with or affected by environmental cleanup activities 
associated with Hill Air Force Base. If yes, please explain.

Briefly state why you would like to serve on the Restoration Advisory Board.
Attach separate sheet, if necessary.

Please print

Street

City ZIPState

Home

Work

Mobile

Please check preferred contact number.

Current Restoration Advisory Board Membership

Hill AFB
Community

Representative

Hill AFB
Representative

Sierra Club
Representative

Clearfield
Community

Representative

Clearfield
Representative

Weber State 
University

Representative

Clinton
Community

Representative

Clinton
Representative

Davis-Weber 
Canal Co.

Representative

Layton
Community

Representative

Layton
Representative

Weber Basin
Water Conservancy

District
Representative

Riverdale
Community

Representative

Riverdale
Representative

Davis County 
School District
Representative

Roy
Community

Representative

Roy
Representative

Environmental 
Protection   

Agency Region 8
Representative

Utah Dept. of 
Environmental 

Quality
Representative

Davis County 
Health   

Department 
Representative

Weber-Morgan 
County Health 
Department

Representative

North Davis   
Sewer District
Representative

Central Weber 
Sewer District
Representative

South Weber
Community

Representative

South Weber
Representative

Sunset
Community

Representative

Sunset
Representative
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